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Members, Board of Trustees: 

 

NAMING OF HEALTH CARE ADMISTRATION PROPERTY   

 

Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve the naming of the health care 

administrative properties on the corner of Waller Avenue and Nicholasville Road, formerly the 

University Inn, as the “Waller Health Care Annex.” 

 

Background: This recommendation is from the Executive Vice President for Health Affairs. UK 

HealthCare acquired the property in 2016, previously the University Inn, and proposes to rename 

the location to better reflect its purpose of health care administrative functions. The building will 

initially be occupied by learning centers, nurse recruitment and training, credentialing and 

provider enrollment, and other administrative departments.  

 

The Advisory Committee on Naming University Property has reviewed these requests and found 

them to be in compliance with Administrative Regulation 9:5 and recommends approval of this 

name designations.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


